Bristol Town Administrator

From: Bristol Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 1:25 PM
To: Bristol Town Administrator
Subject: American Legion

Hi

Just a FYl that | received today an “Outside Consumption Permit” from the American Legion for July 2 (the night of the
fireworks). The SB does not have to sign this Permit just | do but they like to know that we have them so they can share
any concerns. The American Legion has all of their liquor licenses already including the “Outside Consumption Permit” —
this request is an extension of the original hours (10 am to 9 pm). The extension of their original hours is an additional
two hours (10 am to 11 pm) at the end of the day.

Thanks.

Sharon Lucia

Town Clerk

Town of Bristol

PO Box 249

Bristol, VT 05443
802.453.2410 x5
clerk@bristolvt.org
www.bristolvt.org

NOTE: We are now open to the public. Our new office hours are Monday — Thursday - 8 am to 4:30 pm. The office is
closed on Fridays. Appointments are still required for research in the Land Records.

Please note that this email message, along with any response or reply, is considered a public record, and thus, subject to disclosure
under the Vermont Public Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320).




